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Fourth year Professional & Technical Communication major John-Michael 
Stern is one of RIT four students profiled in the new (Spring/Summer 2006) 
issue of Focus Magazine. The article reports on John-Michael’s successful 
Co-ops at two Pennsylvania newspapers and the publication of his articles 
in two national magazines. The issue of Focus should soon be available on 
the web: http://www.ntid.rit.edu/media/focus_news.php 


